
 

 

 

Frequently Asked Questions #2 

What are the transition steps for Providers that will not have DMC-ODS contract? 
 

On an interim contract Provider will continue to work with clients over the next 3 months, 
working with BHCS Transition Coordinator to gradually transition beneficiaries who will need 
SUD services post 10/1/18 to the new DMC-ODS programs - continue to use the old RU# and 
old procedure codes during their transition period (Medi-Cal billing will be turned off for this 3 
month period). 
 

 


